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Wednesday 16th October 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Since Tuesday the 31st is Halloween, and we are off for half-term, we would like to invite both Caterpillar and 

Butterfly Classes to dress up in a Halloween costume, or their favourite fancy dress, on the last day of this half-

term (Friday 25th October).  We will have separate Halloween parties during the session. These will include: 

party games, party food, music and much more to get your little one excited and gain a wider understanding of 

Halloween.  

 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

Caterpillar & Butterfly Team  


